
 
Join the Youth Group for a  
very scary evening at  
A-MAZE IN CORN on Friday 
October 17th (meet at the church at 
6:30 pm). For age 13 and over the 
cost is $10.50 and $8.50 for 12 years. 

If there are 20 or 
more people…  
everyone receives $1 off. The ‘Haunted 
Forest’ cost is $6.00. So bring your friends and 
be prepared to be scared! If you would like to 
join in, contact Patrick wpucrev2@mymts.net 

Don’t forget to pick-up your copy of the SouthWinds today! 

Those with email addresses have received their copy by email. 

For those that wish a hard copy of the newsletter… you will 

find them on the table beside the doors to the sanctuary.  

 

Next Week’s Scriptures Readings: 
Matthew 20: 1-16 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers  
today for Crescent Fort Rouge United Church and those in ministry there: 

Irene Greenwood and Barb Janes.  

 

 

St. Andrew’s River Heights United Church is hosting their Annual 
Harvest Supper on October 5, 2014. There will be two sittings - 
4:30pm & 6:30pm. Tickets must be purchased prior to October 5 
and a table number will be assigned to each guest. Tickets are 
available after each service and from the church office starting on 
September 7. Adults $15, youth $8, and 4 & under eat free.  For more 
information, please call 204-488-1130 

High Steppers Seniors Club – "VOLUNTEER DRIVER NEEDED for half an 
hour EVERY WEDNESDAY afternoon, 2:30, to drive 3 High Steppers Seniors 
home from Winakwa Community Centre; two ladies just into St. Vital and 1 
gent on Archibald. Come early (2:10) and enjoy coffee or tea and cookies 
with the club members! Call 204-619-8477, or Flo Olson at 204-256-8131. 
 
 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

September 14, 2014 – September 21, 2014  

Today WELCOME BACK SUNDAY! 
 Bible Adventures Registration 

Monday 1 pm UCW Unit 5 Mtg. 
 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 7 pm Executive Team Mtg. 
Thursday  1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Choir Practice   

Next Sunday Used Book Sale! 
 Praise Teams 1st Rehearsal 
 2 pm Golf Day 

Join our WELCOME BACK SUNDAY LUNCHEON after 

worship today! Adults $5, children 12 and under $2. We will be 

serving pork on a bun, or hot dog or veggie dog, potatoe salad, 

veggies, beverage and dessert!   

Sharon and Luci are looking for someone who would 

be available Mon – Fri during the day, for technical 
support  on the church computers.  We also need 
technical support  on the sound systems upstairs 
and downstairs.  

Please contact Luci 256-8792 or officewpuc@mymts.net  

Sign-up for GOLF DAY! on Sunday 
September 21th beginning at 2 pm at the 

Canoe Club followed by supper here at 
WPUC between 5 – 5:30 pm.  
Bring a prize…  Get a prize!  

 

mailto:wpucrev2@mymts.net
mailto:officewpuc@mymts.net


 
 

The first rehearsal of the Praise Team will be 
on Sunday, September 21st after worship. 

 

The UCW will be having a bake table at the 
September 27th Craft Sale. Members of the 
UCW and the congregation are encouraged to 
bring in their home baking. Please no 
refridgerated items or items using whipping cream. Volunteers 
are needed to help with the pricing on Friday September 26th  
and for the day of the sale. The sign-up sheet is in the lobby! 

 

Windsor Park United Church  

invites you to attend our 

         CRAFT SALE! 
 at 1062 Autumnwood Dr. 

Saturday  Sept. 27, 2014  

from 10am—4pm 

 FFFRRREEEEEE   AAADDDMMMIIISSSSSSIIIOOONNN    

There will be a canteen lunch and a bake sale too! 

The cost for renting a table is $25.00. Please contact  

Judi 254-1040 or Luci 256-8792. 

Bring a friend and check out all the amazing crafts and home 

baked goods we have for sale!  
  

The Joyful Noise is looking for a new director!  If you 
would like to work with this energetic young group of 
singers, please contact Laura. Starting date for the Joyful 
Noise will be postponed until a new director is in place. 

Your’re invited to a pancake breakfast fundraiser at  
APPLEBEE’S  1598 Regent Ave. 
Sunday October 5th from 8 – 10am 

Cost is $10. 
70% of the proceeds will be 

 donated to the church. 
Your breakfast will include pancakes, 

bacon, orange juice, tea and coffee! 

The Worship Council is asking for 

donations of food for West Broadway on 

Thanksgiving Day Sunday Oct. 12th and 

on World Food Sunday Oct. 19th. The 

following is a list of items that are most 

needed: Sugar, Coffee, Peanut Butter,   
Cheese Whiz, Tuna/canned meat,                                                                                                                                             
Coffee whitener, Ready to eat canned beans etc.  

The Safeway & Sobeys Gift Card Fundraiser will begin on 
Sunday September 28th!  Watch for the applications in next 
Sunday’s bulletin. Remember these grocery store gift cards 
are a great idea for presents at Christmas or as a thank you 
gift!    

You will find the latest copy of THESE DAYS on the counter 
at the back of the sanctuary. The cost of the magazine 
remains the same $2. Please place your money in the small 
basket beside them. Thank you!  

 

Shannon DeWiele    Dale Friesen                  Bentley Magotiaux 

Bill McOuat     Linda Paul                                Megan Paul 

Christopher Roy    Cameron Shrimpton                    Alex Snell 

Stephanie Wark    Patrick Woodbeck 

*** 

Gerald & Nancy David                                         Charlie & Flo Olson 

Darren & Carolyn Paul                                    Derek & Dorothy Read 

Don & Gloria Saindon                                      Mervin & Bernice Stika 

Wesley & Elizabeth Tebbe 


